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Computational Biology Symposium 
For Tuesday, January 15 from 9 am to 1 pm we have organized a symposium on computational 
biology. The symposium will take place in the lecture hall and will feature 8 junior scientists in 
this exciting new field. There will be a large range of topics covered, from molecular prediction 
to genetic network analysis. Everybody is welcome! 
 
International Seminar Series 
A number of seminars for 2008 has been scheduled. Upcoming speakers include K. 
Neugebauer, Susan Gasser, and Tom Kunkel and Wei Yang from the US. Please visit  
http://141.84.46.11/mainframes/seminars.htm from time to time for an updated list of upcoming 
seminars. 
 
LMUexcellent office for research cooperation and technology transfer 
From January 2008, the Gene Center hosts the Grosshadern outstation of the LMU office for 
research cooperation and technology transfer, represented by Barbara Blaurock. 
 
Annual Retreat 2008 
This year’s annual retreat will be on April 25-27, 2008 at Wildbad-Kreuth. Please mark your 
agendas. 
 
SFB646 evaluation symposium 
The evaluation talks of the Sonderforschungsbereich 646 will take place on Monday, June 23. 
 
Ringberg-Meeting 2009 
The next Ringberg-Meeting will take place January 7-9, 2009. 
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